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From: Talia Schutz
To: licensing
Subject: Twisted Grounds Liquor License
Date: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 12:38:02 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am Talia Schutz, writing a comment on behalf of Twisted Grounds in support of
their liquor license application. I am a regular customer of Twisted Grounds, and I
believe it would be a positive change if they are granted a liquor license. The cafe is
a welcoming space for community and socializing over a cocktail on weekdays,
during trivia nights, or on Under the Oak nights in the summer would only add to that
experience. 

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone
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